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Announcement: MAPIR is now open for Program 
Year 2019 

 
All eligible providers may now begin submitting PY2019 attestations for the 
Medicaid Promoting Interoperability Program to MAPIR.  
 
The EHR reporting period for Meaningful Use is 90 days and Clinical Quality 
Measures (CQMs) for all participants is 365 days (except for first time meaningful 
users).   
 
 
Requirements to Participate: 
 

• Must be one of the following provider types:  Nurse Practitioners, Physicians, 
Dentists, Certified Nurse Midwives and Physician’s Assistants from FQHCs.  

• Must have 30% Medicaid patients by volume for any eligible 90 day period (20% 
for pediatricians). 

• Must be using 2015 edition Certified EHR Technology. 
• Must have attested to the program in a previous year. 

 

For more guidance on eligibility and program requirements, please visit the MSLC 
website. 

 
 
For more information: 
 MSLC Supporting Documentation Page 
 CMS PIP Website  
 DXC MAPIR login   

 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact Information: 
 
Call: 1-855-716-9376                  

Email: CTMedicaidPI@mslc.com  
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